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Dear 

Thank you for your email of 28 February 2024 which contained your request for information. The 
Government Legal Department ("GLD") have processed your request for information under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 ("the Act").

In response to your request for the full contract register, GLD considers the information to be exempt 
under section 21 of the FOIA, where the Information requested is reasonably accessible to the 
applicant by other means. 

Details of GLD contracts over £10,000 can be found on the Contracts Finder area of Gov.uk 
(https:/fwww.qov.uk/contracts-finder ). 

In response to your request for 'Procurement Strategy Plan', GLD does not hold a document covering 
this, but our general procurement approach is to make use where possible of Crown Commercial 
Service frameworks. 

In response to your request for 'Contract Data/AP/ Contact Details', the person responsible for this is 
not a member of the Senior Civil Service (SCS). This information is therefore withheld from disclosure 
in accordance with the exemption in section 40(2) of FOIA. In our view, the details of individuals below 
SCS who do not work in public facing roles, would have no expectation that their details would be 
published. 

Your Rights 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the 
response to your original correspondence. Please use the contact details provided at the top of this 
letter in order to request an internal review relating to your original request. 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 



SK9 5AF 
www.ICO.org.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

Freedom of Information Team 
Operations, Government Legal Department, 
102 Petty France, Westminster 
London SW1H 9GL 
FOI@governmentlegal.gov.uk 




